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TO:  Richard Rice, Accreditation Associate, Annual Report 
FROM:  Dr. Debra Burson, Bureau Director, Educator Preparation 
DATE:  April 30, 2019 
RE:  Mississippi EPP Annual Report 

 
 
 

Dear Richard, 
 

Currently, the Mississippi Department of Education does not collect data on the satisfaction of 
employers or completers for graduate level programs. Therefore, Mississippi EPPs will not have 
state level data to submit for the 2019 Annual Report. 

 
Should you have questions, please contact me directly. 

Very sincerely, 

 
 
 

Debra B. Burson, Ph.D. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Central High School Building 
359 North West Street 
P.O. Box 771 
Jackson, MS 39205-0771 

 

Email dburson@mdek12.org  
Phone (6ox) 359-3007 
Fax (6ox) 359-2778 
 
 


